

June 21, 2002

Mr. Robin Hall STAR Wealth Management 8470 Allison Pointe Blvd. Suite 130 Indianapolis, IN 46250

Dear Mr. Hall:

Congratulations on a job exceedingly well done. You have been named one of the 250 Best Financial Advisers for 2002 by *Worth* magazine. During these unpredictable times, when terror alerts, corporate layoffs, and stock market volatility rule the headlines, you have proven to be a beacon for those seeking direction. You are among the elite of your peers and deserve to be recognized for your achievement.

As with every annual list of the 250 Best Advisers, selecting this year's standouts was no easy feat. Compiling the roster requires careful and time-consuming research. The result is a much anticipated and highly regarded report.

You have been chosen as one of the best for several reasons: creativity, knowledge, and dedication to your clients. Most importantly, you are successfully managing your clients' financial lives, minimizing uncertainty and mitigating risk. We commend you for your ability to ask the right questions, understand your clients' personal goals for their wealth, and provide them with sound advice to help them make the best choices.

As a member of the *Worth* 250, you carry the distinction of not only being among the very best – you're the ones we trust. We congratulate you for the difference you make in helping your clients prepare for the future.

With every wish for your continued success,

W. Randall Jones Editor-in-Chief